
Dear Sir 
I am greatly thankful for your kind invitation to join the Editorial Board for your newly started 

“Journal of Surgical Pathology and Diagnosis” 
It is a great pleasure for me to be one of your prestigious editorial board staff. 
Attached are my CV, Biography and photo 
Best wishes 
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Cairo 

Egypt 


